
 

 

 
Notice of 2024 Price Change 
 
 
Nijmegen (The Netherlands), November 17, 2023 
 
 
Dear customer, 
 
NimaGen is committed to offering you the quality and pricing you expect and deserve.  
 
In order to maintain the service levels, product quality and to continue meeting the strong 
market demand for our products, we have reviewed the list prices for NimaGen products 
effective 1 January 2024.  
 
On average, product list prices will increase by 3.5%. 
 
NimaGen have strived to keep price increases to a minimum, to limit the impact on your research 
and operations. Continued volatility in the cost of energy and logistics, as well as ongoing 
inflation have made these increases unavoidable. 
 
Please contact your NimaGen representative to discuss how this price increase may effect your 
running agreement(s). 
 
As always, we value your continued use of NimaGen products and our relationship with you and 
look forward to further servicing your Sanger Sequencing & Fragment Analysis, Next-generation 
Sequencing and Nucleic Acid Extraction and Clean-up needs throughout 2024. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Rogier van Otterlo 
Commercial Director (CCO) 


